
 

 

Notification of Waste handling Implementation. 

1 December 2022 

With reference to, 

1. The International Convention for the Prevention of Pollution from Ships, 1973 as modified 
by the Protocol of 1978, or "MARPOL 73/78" 

2. Marine department’s regulation in 2015 on vessel’s oil waste collecting and rehabilitating 
3. Marine department’s regulation in 2017 on vessel’s garbage and waste collecting and 

rehabilitating 

For the good practice of the aforementioned regulations, Tepa Transit Terminal requires all 
berthing vessels to notify the port’s management at least 2 days before berthing if or any waste, 
garbage, oil waste and other kinds of waste will be passing through our facility. “Waste 
Notification form” is attached to this notification. 

Tepa Transit Terminal does not collect or provide any service to waste management, therefore, 
any vessel that requires such service needs to liaison with certified waste management service 
provider and must provide the report of such service to Tepa Transit Terminal’s officer within 3 
days of waste collection. Marine department requires that records and management of waste, 
passing through the jetty is needed and available at all times for officer inspection.  

 

Mr. Voravit Pitsuwan 

Port’s Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


